
 

                                                                                23rd May 2025  

 Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As you aware the school takes the THRIVE approach to support children with 

barriers to learning especially when these involve their personal, social and emotional 

wellbeing. If you would like support with this at home, school are able to supply you 

with a bank of THRIVE resources specific to your child’s needs. Please speak with 

your child’s class teacher if you would like more information on this.  

 

The children have brought home a pot they have planted with a little seed. Please 

help your child to look after it, your child will be able to tell you what they need to 

do! We would love for you to send photos through EVIDENCEME of how well the 

plant is growing at home and can then compare the size with their friends! 

 

School closes today for the half-term break and reopens on Tuesday 3rd June due to  

Monday 2nd June being a teacher training day.  

 

Unbelievably we will be returning to the final half-term in Reception, I’m sure you will 

agree how quickly the time has gone. Transition into Year 1 will be a big focus. There 

will be lots in place especially in the final few weeks to ensure when your child moves 

to Year 1 in September they will settle happily into their new classroom with their 

new Year 1 staff. If you do have any concerns or questions about this please come 

and speak to us.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support, enjoy the half-term break, let’s hope the 

good weather continues.  

                                        

                                                   Reception Staff 


